
Sophomores - There is a leadership seminar that you may 
be interested in attending.  The HOBY (Hugh O’brian Youth Leadership 
program)  is a 3-day seminar May 22, 2020 – May 24, 2020 held at Troy 
University.  Your child will spend time engaging in leadership 
development activities along with other students throughout the state.  
They will explore leadership qualities through a life-changing 3-day 
weekend that will cultivate lifelong leadership skills. The price for the 
fun-filled weekend ranges from $225.00 to $395.00.  Past 
representatives have stated the HOBY was “fun,” “best time of my life,” 
and “I want to go again.” If your child is interested in attending, please 
have them go by Mrs. Harrison’s office to sign up for the program no 
later than December 3, 2019.  Teachers will then vote to choose the 
winners.  For more information, go to www.hoby.org.

http://www.hoby.org/

